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16th January 2024

Dear Parents,

Catholic Schools Week takes place next week, January 21st-27th.
The theme of the week is Catholic Schools: Communities of Service. Each day classes will do
some activities based around this theme during Religion Class.
Wednesday’s activities include thinking of and celebrating all our grandparents as part of
Grandparents’ Day.
This year we are once again inviting our grandparents into the school to spend some time in
their grandchildren’s class or classes. Parents are very welcome to visit with or instead of
grandparents.

So on Wednesday next, 24th January, Grandparents’ Day will take place in our school from
1pm. There will be some refreshments afterwards.

Yours sincerely,

Mícheál Hyland
Principal
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